Hathaway Hill THE HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION Estates

ARCHITECTURAL COMMITTEE



An example of a recently renovated exterior using the updated palette is our neighbor Tomer M., 2451 Aaron Street. Tomer is also a member of our current HOA's Architectural Committee. Dear Homeowners,

The HOA's Architectural Committee is pleased to present you with an expanded exterior color palette for your consideration during your next home renovation. The Architectural Committee is represented by current homeowners, who've volunteered their time to thoughtfully work on beautifying and modernizing the aesthetics of our community. Below is a diagram for your reference on how best to apply new colors. Please note, colors are meant to be approximate and are intended as a guide. Specific brands and colors are to be selected with your discretion as long as they align within the existing colors or the specified palette below.

When considering exterior renovations please submit a request outlining your plans to our Association Consultant, Lori Lacher at Lori@ BevenandBrock.com. She will circulate your request to the current HOA Board, who will get back promptly with next steps.

Thank you, Hathaway Hill HOA Board

